



Mark Taylor, 8, of Lion's Head, shares his paneakes with dog who wandered loto festi-

val. The dog appears to be really enjoying the treat.

Val 10 893

Annual Meeting

The annual meeting of the Purple Valley Women's Institute was held on April 13th preceded by a delicious pot luck dinner.

Members paid their fees and named the month they would be hostere.

hostess.

Mrs. James Urbshott gave the financial statement. The auditors report was given by Mrs. Don Pruder and Mrs. Walter King.

Reports were given by Mrs.
Wm. Cook, Mrs. Herb Gilbert,
Mrs. Jack Urbshott, Mrs. Will
Crawford and Mrs. Don Pruder.

Crawford and Mrs. Don Pruder.

New Officers named were:
President - Mrs. Walter King; 1st
Vice President - Mrs. Wm. Cook,
Secretary Treasurer - Mrs.

James Urbshott; District Director - Mrs., Jack Urbshott; Conveners are Agriculture and Canadian Industries - Mrs. Don Pruder, Citizensnip and World Affairs - Mrs. Wm. Cook; Education and Cultural Activies - Mrs. Wm. and Cultural Activies - Mrs. Wm. and Cultural activies - Mrs. Wm. Cook; Family and Consumer Af-fairs - Mrs. Herb Gilbert; Res-olutions - Mrs. Wm. Crawford; Curator - Mrs. Jack Urbshott and committee members - Mrs. Wm. Hepburn and Mrs. James Urbshott ; Hall committee - Mrs. Louise Schultz, Mrs. Wm. Cook and Mrs. James Urbshott; Sunshine - Mrs. Hector Coveney; Gateway Haven representative -Mrs. Clifford Gilbert Sr., Auditors, Mrs. Don Pruder and Mrs. Mabel Pruder.

Mrs. Jack Urbshott gave a report of the Spring board meeting of Bruce North District.

Plans war Annie Urbshott and Mr Harvey Crandon, Wiarton, visited Sunday with Mr and

Miss Coralie McCartney of Owen Sound spent the weekend with her parents.

Mr and Mrs Clarence Hooey of Stratford spent the weekend at their cottage here.

Mr and Mrs Ed Waugh of Flint, Michigan, are visiting Mrs Elda Hepburn. Mrs James McLean visited Sunday with Mrs Elda Hepburn.

Sunday visitors with Mr and Mrs Clifford Gilbert were Mr and Mrs Haley, Sharon and Dianne of Millgrove, and Mr and Mrs Vervon Emke and girls of Chesley.

Mr Alvin Rydall returned home Friday from a three week stay in hospital at Hamilton. His many friends wish him continued good health.

Mr and Mrs Glen Tuffnell of Mar visited Sunday evening with Mr and Mrs Alvin Rydall. Mr and Mrs Roland Gilbert of Kitchener visited here during

the weekend.

A large number from here attended the wedding and the reception of Blaine Gilbert and Wilda Perry on Saturday. Mr and Mrs Gilbert will reside here at the Circle G Ranch.

Guests Sunday evening with Mr and Mrs Don Pruder were Mr and Mrs Charles Greig and Mr and Mrs Bev Greig and family of Hope Ness.